
 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to our Newest Anderson Baby Eagles! 
 

A special congratulations to two of our staff members whose families each grew by one 
recently.  Congratulations to Ms. Wong who welcomed little baby Kason into the world on 
January 21st and congratulations to Mr. Clay Smith who welcomed baby Aubrey into the world 
on January 18th.  Both families are doing very well and both Ms. Wong and Mr. Clay Smith are 
enjoying all the wonders of being new parents! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hot Lunch and Pizza Day Update! 

With special thanks to our hard-working PAC, we enjoyed some delicious pizza lunches before 
the winter break.  With new protocols coming into effect, hot lunches are currently on hold but 
we are looking forward to the possibility of offering them again in the near future.  Fusion Feast, 
our pizza provider has offered a 10% discount for Anderson family orders.  Please use the code 
SCL10 until March 31st to get 10% off your order (for on-line ordering – either pick up or 
delivery).  Fusion Feast Link 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Important Reminders For Next Week! 
 

1:45 Dismissal on Thursday, February 17th  
Many classes are providing student lead conferences for homework.  Some teachers are 

offering conference times this week, while others may be waiting until later in the year.  Please 
check with your child’s classroom teacher if you have any questions.  Regardless of classroom 

conferencing times, ALL students will be dismissed early on Thursday, February 17 th. 
 

Professional Development Day on Friday, February 18th  
School is not in Session on this day. 

 

Monday, February 21st is Family Day! 
School is not in Session on this day. 

 

Upcoming Important Dates! 
 

Early Dismissal (1:45 pm) Conferences  Thursday, February 17th  
 

District Pro-D Day School Not in Session Friday, February 18th  
 

Family Day School Not in Session  Monday, February 21st  
 

Last day of school before Spring Break  Friday, March 11th  
 

First day back from Spring Break  Monday, March 28th  
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